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Oregon’s vote-by-mail is a superlative system that has been wildly successful for a 

long time. In enfranchises everyone, allows us time to learn about candidates and 

issues, and ensures a great voter turnout. You can be sure that the sponsors of this 

stupid bill do not like any of this. Seems like a voter suppression attempt to me. 


